
Dear Member and Guests: 

 ARE YOU READY TO TRY AND MOVE ON??  

THIS $%@*&^%  virus has made 

slaves of all of us, and we each have 

to deal with the hand dealt us by 

the Chinese or wher- ever  we want to 

place the blame.   

Your board met August 28 with a pretty good turn out.  It was de-

cided that we will go ahead with our September meeting with some 

changes and restrictions.  This can be a serious illness, so we donôt 

want to take any chances. 

We will limit the attendance to 20, and request that you hit reply 

and put yourself in the que.  If we reach our limit, we will let you 

know the maximum count has been reached. We really hate to limit 

attendance, but if we follow the rules agreed upon, we just donôt 

have the room to do otherwise.   

The agreed upon conditions are as follows: 

 

W O O D C H I P S : 

B Y :  G E O R G E  H A N C O C K  ED I T O R 

 P R O G R A M 

S E P T E M B E R  

 2 0 2 0  
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T H I N G S  T O        

R E M E M B E R : 

¶ Renew your AAW Mem-

bership. 

¶ Plan to Attend Club 

Functions. 

¶ Club Dues should be paid 

at or before the January 

meeting. 

¶ Make an attempt to 

participate, and make 

your needs and ideas 

kown. 

 

 

ROGER PEARSON will demonstrate spindle work, a peppermill  body, and 

turning a bottlebrush  burl.  Roger always does an outstanding job. 
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Safety considerations 

 

1. If you are having any symptoms, please donôt attend. (I know this isnôt a problem) 

2. We will have hand sanitizer at the door 

3. Wear a face mask.  We will have  some available if you forget yours. 

4. Social Distancing will be practiced. 

5. We will not have Coffee or Donuts, but bottled water will be available, or bring your 

own drink.  

6. If it isnôt too hot, we will open the big door and turn on the exhaust fan.   

 

We should have the SWAT dvdôs from last year for checkout.  What do you think of using 

those demo titles as a guide for programs?  We will discuss and take a vote.   Donôt count 

on a Christmas Party this year, even with a vaccine.  Manor park is not available, and we 

probably shouldnôt push things.  We just need to get things moving again.  I know Iôve 

missed the meetings and socializing. 

Lacking any recent show and tell photos, Iôve added some old photos, I liked.  Iôve also 

added some YouTube video presenters that you may not be familiar with.  Some are turn-

ers, some do flat work which most of us enjoy too. 

Keep the chips flying!!!! 

George Hancock 

Editor  

 

 

.  
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Ernie Demonstrating in 2010 

MEMORIAL SHOW AND TELL TABLE REMEMBERING JIM DAVIS ñ- 2010 



REMEMBER TO KEEP YOU TOOLS IN GOOD SHAPE AND SHARP.  SHARP 

TOOLS MAKE FOR SAFE AND BETTER TURNING. 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SHOW YOUR WORK ON THE WEBSITE, PLEASE 

FURNISH RANDY SMITH WITH A CD WITH PICTURES IN JPEG OR PDF 

FORMAT OF THE ITEMS YOU WANT TO SHARE.  WE WOULD LKE TO 

MAKE A PAGE FOR EACH MEMBER THAT WISHES TO SHOW  THEIR 

WORK.  IF YOU HAVE QUESITONS PLEASE ASK RANDY OR SHAWN.   

 

LOY CORNETT IS LOOKING TO PURCHASE A WOOD BURNING SYSTEM IF 

SOMEONE IS LOOKING TO SELL ONE.   

 

  

Officers for  2020 

President:   Randy Coats (recoats@outlook.com) 

Vice President::  Colter Allison 

Secretary Treasurer:  Roger Pearson 

Program Chairman:  Colter Alilson 

Publicity Chairman: Ernie Showalter 

Raffle Chairman:  Danny Adamson 

Photographer:  Ernie Showalter 

Webmaster Chairman:   Randy Smith 

Newsletter Editor:  George Hancock 

SWAT and AAW  Representative:  George Hancock 

Librarians:  Bob Price 

Director:  Tom Chandler 

Director:   Jimmy Edwards 

 PHOTO FROM SWAT GALLERY  2009 

Demonstrator George Hancock demonstrates his method of turning Ornament Finials 



 

. 
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Higlan 


